
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date:  5/1/21
Start time:   9:08 AM, Wallkill Field
Present:   9 members, 0 guest

● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site.
● New members Al Montelone and Rich Primeau introduced themselves.
● Rob Schulze covered for president Peter Jagich.  Rob relayed the club’s treasury report

for Fred DiMaria.  Rob noted that payments were made for the farmer and for the
roller.

● Warren Batson reported on the current membership status.
● Wallkill field report:  Field is in good shape.  The field has been rolled.  Warren has

refurbished some of the benches.
● Redwing field report:  The field is in good shape. It is encouraged for members to use

the field and make our presence known.  Reminder that the size limit is for 40 sized
models and smaller.

● The ORA Spring Fun Fly will happen.  Flavio will send out an email to Jamboree
pilots with information, and also publish on the club’s Facebook page.

● Otto Loorents mentioned that the Soyer’s field is no longer in existence.
● For the “project night” event: Otto Loorents won the “finished” category with his Sig

Kadet.  Rich Primeau won the “unfinished” category with his Guillows Spitfire.

Meeting adjourned:   9:40 AM
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini
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